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INTER ALIA
The staff of the Journal is pleased to announce that Alan R. Brom-

berg, Assistant Professor of Law, has been appointed Faculty Advisor
to the Journal. It is believed that Prof. Bromberg's experience and
ability will enable him to make a significant contribution to the
continuing efforts of the staff in improving the quality of the
Journal.

The Student Bar Association recently elected officers for the com-
ing year. They are: President--Gordon Hobgood; Vice President-
Othniel Miller; Secretary-O. H. "Ike" Harris; Treasurer-James
Gregory; Class Representatives-Dee Miller, Mike Supple, Larry
Bean, Jim Rose, Julian Foster and Freeman Stallings.

It was recently announced that Dr. Andrew Rockover Cecil has
been named Executive Director and Director of Continuing Legal
Education of the Southwestern Legal Foundation. Dr. Cecil re-
ceived his B.LL., M.LL., and J.D. degrees from the University of
Warsaw and is the author of some twelve books in the field of law
and economics and has written over one-hundred articles published
in the United States and in Europe which range over a broad field
of topics.

It was also announced that Mr. Robert A. Wilson has been named
to the newly created position of Director to coordinate and amplify
the research program of the Southwestern Legal Foundation. An at-
torney of long experience, Mr. Wilson was associated for many years
with the Dallas firm of Blakley and Walker and is the former editor
of Tax Notes for Bankers. Mr. Wilson will also serve as lecturer and
law faculty research coordinator.

The School of Law is pleased to announce the addition of two
new members to the faculty. Professor Jan P. Charmatz, a recog-
nized authority in the field of international law, will teach on both
the -graduate and undergraduate levels. A participant in the Con-
ference in Comparative Law held in Milan, Italy, this summer, Pro-
fessor Charmatz has been Professor of Law at the University of
Mississippi and Visiting Professor at the University of Puerto Rico,
Yale University, Louisiana State University, and Tulane University.
He received his LL.B. from the University of Mississippi, LL.M.
from Yale University, and J.D. from the University of Prague.

Mr. Ernest E. Phillips joins the faculty as visiting Assistant Pro-
fessor of Law. He received his LL.M. from Georgetown University.
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